DINING GUIDELINES
May 28, 2020

In compliance with Executive Orders issued by Governor Lamont, we are currently
limited to outdoor dining. To allow for a gradual and safe roll-out, we are offering lunch
on Saturdays and Sundays only. We list below safety guidelines for members that we
have established based on state guidance:

— Reservations are encouraged.
— Please do not come if you feel unwell and/or have a temperature.

— Please enter by the big tree at the south side of the deck (fifth tee) and exit by
the west side of the deck (first tee).

— Table limit of 5 (unless all are household members).

— Please wear a face mask except when eating and drinking.

— Please keep a safe social distance from others than those at your table.
— Please do not move the tables.

— Please place your order at the window on the deck; your meals will be served by
the wait staff who will be wearing masks and disposable gloves.

— Please use the bathrooms sparingly with one person at a time (only use the
locker room bathrooms).
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